
 

 

4/13/2011 

 

Dear Jim, 

 I can’t thank you enough for your Anti-bullying and Personal Power 
presentation you made our students. The feedback I am getting from teachers, 
students, parents and community members is fantastic. I further want to express 
my gratitude for coming back and presenting to my Parent/Community Forum as 
well. 

 Like so many schools we are committed to providing the best possible 
environment for our students and it is our belief that the only way to truly combat 
bullying is by creating a positive school climate that empowers students to 
advocate for themselves and promotes support from one another, your program 
does that and more. 

Thanks for that you do and keep up the great work that you do for the students of 
Southwest Michigan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jay P. Peterson 
Principal 
Lawrence Jr/Sr High School 
650 W. St. Joseph St.  
Lawrence, MI. 49064 
269 674-8232 
jaypeterson@lawrencetigers.com 
	
  


